
 

Good afternoon, 

 

In advance of the public hearing on the Madison Metro Redesign May 31st, the Catholic 

Multicultural Center would like to reach out to share our views and concerns on behalf of the 

people we serve and of our neighbors in Bram's Addition and Capital View. Please see the 

attached endorsement letter from the CMC for Amendment 4E, presented by the South Madison 

Planning Council, to maintain bus service to Bram's Addition. We were disappointed to hear at 

the SMPC meeting this Monday that City staff would not consider this route as a viable option. 

We feel that this route is a reasonable compromise to provide bus service to key neighborhoods 

and sites that have a high density of low-income, elderly, and disabled individuals that depend on 

the bus. We truly hope a route will be approved that serves all the neighborhoods and key service 

sites that need it, including the many residents that live in the neighborhoods behind the Catholic 

Multicultural Center. 

 

thank you for your consideration, 
Laura Green   (she/her) 
Grants & Communications Coordinator 
608.441.1180 | 1862 Beld St, Madison 

 
Like us on Facebook 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.facebook.com_CatholicMulticulturalCenter&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=FqmryOnouqtVy-IwflrBebuHNZYT2hcP9zNOaosi91eGYAcQHWiX-pC_HlxtMp7Z&m=kGcYRmKHMFDYvtWv72p80HlGYl0FXcv4FxZghqdqkN8&s=XbGIXavC_z9h0Sq_b6z8sHYprrPN2U3Vh82eSrKS0b0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__cmcmadison.org&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=FqmryOnouqtVy-IwflrBebuHNZYT2hcP9zNOaosi91eGYAcQHWiX-pC_HlxtMp7Z&m=kGcYRmKHMFDYvtWv72p80HlGYl0FXcv4FxZghqdqkN8&s=pLLhZpqWcl5VdaAxDhsaOYpTsoy0pip99Mo5OO12F7I&e=

